
 
 Sleepover 

 

Friday 10th March 2023  
Dear parents/carers 

On Friday 10th March, we are having a PTA Sleepover in Haywood Village Academy. 

Pupils from Reception to Year 6 can attend. 

HVA staff will staff the night. Children will need to arrive at 6pm and will have to have 

eaten their evening meal before arrival.  Children will need to bring a sleeping bag or 

duvet, a pillow, pyjamas, toothpaste and a toothbrush. If children can bring a camping 

mattress, this will be helpful but it is not required. The children will enjoy a range of 

activities and sleep in the school ‘Street’ on the gym mats.  In the morning, a breakfast 

of toast and/or cereal will be available. Collection will need to be at 9am prompt. 

Please note that children will not be permitted to bring electronic devices to use during 

the sleepover. Mobile phones can be brought into school to support independent 

communication on arrival and at the end of the sleepover. They will be collected and 

stored safely during the sleepover.  

Cost: £15 per child, £10 for a HVA sibling. 

If you would like to book a place for your child you will need to book via this  

form https://tinyurl.com/4cenxdkz. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served 

basis. To ensure that the process is fair for all, the form will go live for bookings 

at 6pm on Sunday 26th February. 

 

Please complete the form to book a place.  Places are limited to 60 children only. If 

your child is successful in getting a place we will contact you week commencing 

Monday 27th February to inform you of this. Payment must be made in cash via the 

School Office by Friday 3rd March. If payment is not received by Friday 3rd March we 

will offer the place to a child on the waiting list. 

Kind regards 

Haywood PTA 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/4cenxdkz

